
SUMMARY STATEMENT 
MINIMUM TREATMENT EXCLUSION-ARKANSAS PEST CONTROL 

REGULATIONS 
 
 

The proposed rule change will change the methods by which Pest Control Operators may 
exclude a property from meeting certain of the established minimum treatment standards.  
The rule will establish the protocols for which operators may apply for an exemption, set 
the maximum number of approved exclusions available to an individual operator, 
establish a fee schedule for the application, delineate the enforcement actions that will be 
taken if a violation is found and establish a time frame for Plant Board processing and 
response to the application. 

 


